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Invitation to teleconference – Carnegie’s first quarter results  
Carnegie plans to announce its first quarter results for 2006 on Wednesday 26 April, in a press 
release issued at 14:00 CET. The report will be available at www.carnegie.se/ir. 
 
CEO Stig Vilhelmson and CFO Mats-Olof Ljungkvist will comment on the results during a 
teleconference starting at 16:00 CET. In order to participate, please call +44(0)20 7154 2638. 
The conference call will also be accessible as an audio web cast (including slide presentation) at 
http://www.mamato.se/clients/fine/carnegie/060426/. It will be possible to ask questions via 
e-mail during the audio web cast. For those unable to listen to the live broadcast, a replay will be 
available at www.carnegie.se/ir approximately one hour after the event. 
 
For more information, please contact:  
Birgitta Henriksson (Investor Relations), telephone: +46 8 676 86 39, e-mail: 
birhen@carnegie.se. 
 

 

Carnegie is an independent Nordic investment bank operating in Securities, Investment Banking, Asset 
Management and Private Banking. Carnegie provides a wide array of  financial products and services to Nordic 
and international clients from offices in eight countries: Sweden, Denmark, Norway, Finland, Luxembourg, 
Switzerland, the UK and the US. 
 


